
Suffolk County Community College Retirees’ Association 
Activities Planning Committee Meeting 

The Cottage Conference Room 
     April 7, 2017 
Present 
Bud Macy, President 
Marie Basileo, Secretary 
Mary Donohue, Treasurer 
Virginia Trombetta, Member-at-large 
Maureen Clinton, Member-at-large 
Doris Stratmann, Member-at-large 
Terry Blanz, Member-at-large 
 
There was a discussion regarding the Spring Luncheon. The date was not 
confirmed. Tuesday, June 6th, is the preferred day. It will be from 12 noon to 3 
p.m. Ginny distributed copies of the menu. Everyone reviewed it. Doris suggested 
that the price should be $30.00. Bud will be in touch with Regina to finalize the 
details. 
 

Jim said 19 people paid for the Theatre Three play on April 23rd. this 
includes a Director's Dinner. The total cost per person is $58.00. 
 
Ginny mentioned the Gateway Playhouse has a lot of plays for the 
summer. There was an interest in "Mama Mia." Ginny will check on July 
27th, 2 p.m. matinee. This will be discussed further at the next meeting. 
 
Next meeting is Friday, May 5, 2017. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Marie Basileo, Secretary 


